
$18 million apartment project 
under construction in 
Schenectady 
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Construction has officially started on the 51-unit Joseph L. Allen Apartments 

development in Schenectady, New York's Hamilton Hill neighborhood. 

The $17.9 million state-funded affordable housing project, which gets its name 

from the city's first African-American city councilman, is under development 

by Rochester-based DePaul Properties. 

Enlarge 

A rendering of the Joseph L. Apartments. 

The project at the 52,500-square-foot building on Albany Street is part of Gov. 

Andrew Cuomo's $10 billion HouseNY 2020 program, which seeks to create or 

preserve 100,000 affordable housing units over the next five years. 
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